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Lynn Teachers Union Proud! 

 

• Union Cards and Calendars will be 
delivered to schools by Mon. 9/14 

or Tues. 9/15. 
• Sick Bank Cards need to be 

returned to LTU ASAP!     
Deadline is October 1st. 

• New Members - please send   
email addresses to 

office@lynnteachersunion.org 
 

UNION PLUS SCHOLARSHIP 
Applications for 2021 

 
https://www.unionplus.org/benefits/money/

union-plus-scholarships 
Deadline to apply: January 31, 2021 

 

 

September 2020 

Building Representatives  
and  

Building Committee Members 
 
• Thank you for your hard work on 

behalf of our union.   
• Active and effective building 

representatives and building 
committees organize, engage, 
empower, inspire and mobilize 
members on issues important to our 
schools and students.  

• Nominations should be emailed to 
by Wednesday, September 9, 2020 
to 
nominations@lynnteachersunion.org 

• Building Elections will be held 
prior on Sept. 14th or Sept. 15th 

• Elections will be held with each 
building socially distanced or via 
Zoom.    

 
 
 

 



 

 Dear Members of the Lynn Teachers Union: 
 
Welcome Back and Happy Labor Day! 
 I hope you were able to enjoy your long 
weekend.  We are facing a new day as educators 
and it is overwhelming and stressful.  We have 
been able to negotiate a Re-Opening Agreement 
with LPS for Remote Learning until November 
20, 2020.  Although we were able to save 
instructional paraprofessional jobs many of our 
lunch paraprofessionals will be furloughed until 
we return to in person instruction.  We will 
continue to negotiate as we move forward 
depending on the status of Lynn and the safety of 
returning to a hybrid or in-person instruction 
model. 
 As you begin this new school year please 
know that the union is here to support you.   We 
are stronger together!  This is your union!  Our 
office is open by appointment only.  Please call 
before coming to office.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Sheila O’Neil 
 

FROM THE PRESIDENT 
Upcoming Events 

 
o 9/9/20 Nominations for Building 

Rep and Committees Due!!! 
o 9/16/20 Building Rep. Election 

Results due to Union Office 
9/16/120 Executive 
Board/Membership Meeting – Via 
Zoom  3:15 p.m. Executive Board and 
3:30 p.m. Membership Meeting 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://aft.zoom.us/j/8396810577?pwd=Vnk3
S0pURlZ2UE9CMTVxOGx5ejZXZz09 
Meeting ID: 839 681 0577 
Passcode: LTU1037 
o  
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679 Western Avenue 

Lynn, MA 01905 
781-599-5591 
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President: Sheila O’Neil 

1st Vice President: Colleen MeElligott-Liporto 
2nd Vice President: Miriam Rodriguez-Fusco 

Secretary/Treasurer: Paul Mailloux 
Corresponding Secretary: Catherine Deveney 

Recording Secretary: Doreen Bucklin 
Sergeant at Arms: Eric Serino 

Moving on Up 
Congratulations and best wishes to the following 
LTU members who have moved up to Administrative 
positions: Claire Price - Sped. Chair LTVI 

Condolences 
We remember LTU members Sarah Garofano whom 
have recently passed.  The LTU extends its sincere 
condolences to their family and friends. 

Happy Retirement Wishes 
Congratulations and best wishes to the following 
LTU members on their retirement! 
Victoria Wilder  Susan Cornacchini 
Katherine Rosenthal Karen Paprikas 
Valerie Stevens 
Cheryl Baronian 


